
Police warn of high risk of
disruption for road journeys

Police Scotland is advising drivers that
the Met Office has issued an Amber and
Yellow  Weather  Warning  and  there  is  a
HIGH RISK OF DISRUPTION FOR ROAD JOURNEYS
in all areas of mainland Scotland. If you
do travel, you are likely to experience
significant delays.

Congestion caused by all vehicles may restrict the emergency
services,  recovery  vehicles,  gritters  and  snowploughs  from
providing essential assistance or from clearing roads.

Drivers of Goods Vehicles and Buses should drive with extreme
caution and be aware that you may be requested to park at a
suitable position by the police.

Winter driving is a question of common sense and all drivers
should  ask  themselves  if  they  really  need  to  travel  when
conditions are poor. No-one should ever place themselves at
risk  on  the  road  and  it  may  be  worth  making  alternative
arrangements such as delaying travel until conditions improve
or using public transport.
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If you are travelling on the roads you should ensure you and
your  vehicle  are  adequately  prepared  for  the  conditions,
making sure you have sufficient fuel and supplies such as warm
clothing, food and water in the event you are delayed for
several hours. Charge your mobile phone and plan your route as
well as alternative routes.

Listen to media broadcasts especially local radio and Traffic
Scotland Radio or visit www.trafficscotland.org. For public
transport information visit www.travelinescotland.com   Follow
@policescotland and @trafficscotland on Twitter for regular
and up to date travel information.

http://www.trafficscotland.org/
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